
From: Oyshee Iqbal [mailto:Oyshee.Iqbal@auburn.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 February 2016 8:59 AM 
To: Natasha Harras 

Subject: Section 75W modification request to Tooheys Brewery Site(MP 06_303 MOD 6) 

 
Hi Natasha,  
 
Hope all is well. I’m just writing to let you know that Auburn Council does not have any objection or 
concerns to the proposed development for Tooheys Brewery.  
 
If you have any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below.  
 
Regards, 
 
Oyshee Iqbal 
Duty Town Planning Officer  
Development Assessment, Planning & Environment 
AUBURN CITY COUNCIL  
T: (02) 9735 1272 F: 9643 1120 
E: oyshee.iqbal@auburn.nsw.gov.au 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
 

 

DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to 

which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, 

retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 

information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you 

received this unintentionally, please contact the sender and delete the material from all 

computers. Auburn City Council does not warrant the material contained in this message is 

free from Computer virus or defect. Loss or damage incurred in use is not the responsibility 

of Auburn City Council. Auburn City Council respects your privacy and is committed to 

protecting it. To view our Privacy Policy please visit www.auburn.nsw.gov.au This message 

has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com 
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